
From: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2024 02:28:47
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Planning ref-DC/24/0727/FUL
Attachments: 

 

 
From: phyl.mynott@tiscali.co.uk 
Sent: 20 October 2024 19:12
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning ref-DC/24/0727/FUL
 
In ref to the above  planning application I strongly  object  to this going ahead. 
Crowland  Road Is one of the busiest roads in Haverhill parking  is a nightmare and the junction  opposite onto the 
Downs Estate  is also a nightmare. 
There is already  an  unfinished  house    being built in the same format which is an eyesore this has been going on for 
years.
Cars are being parked close to  the junction .
 
There are so many reasons  for this planning  to be refused. 
 
Yours Hopefully. 
P Mynott. 
37.Crowland Road. CB9 9LE 
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